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What does the work look like?
A machine will be used to remove the existing top layer of 
the road surface. After that, a new layer of asphalt will be 
laid, followed by compaction with a roller to ensure a 
smooth finish. 

Upcoming works - Catherine Street
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Wollombi Road Upgrade Project
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We’re reaching out to let you know that Cessnock Council is completing some emergency road maintenance at
the intersection of Catherine Street & O’Neill Street tomorrow, 3 September. This work is being completed to
improve the quality of the road surface in this area. 

Will there be any road closures?
We will not be closing any roads for this work. Traffic
controllers and signage will be in place, which will limit
traffic to one direction at a time. Speed limits will also be
reduced.

How will the work affect you?
Some construction noise is anticipated, and access to
your driveways will be impacted. The Traffic Control team
will be on site to manage your access as best as possible.  

Want more information on the project?
Scan the QR code to go to the project's webpage for more information, including some frequently asked questions. 
Alternatively, please don't hesitate to contact someone from the project team on the contact details below. 
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